

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Be kind whenever possible. It is always possible."

March 14, 2019

Dear St. Stan's Families:

A little kindness goes a long way and its benefits can be felt and seen far beyond the act itself. Just like a stone being thrown in the water, the ripple effect is visible. As we continue our journey through lent may we share our kindness with others daily.

We will be finishing our lowa testing in the coming days. I am so proud of the effort our students are putting into these tests. We have a variety of events schedule that I want to make you aware of:

3/19- Social Emotional Learning for Parents\*\*\* Please RSVP using the enclosed form. If the attendance is not high enough it will be canceled.\*\*\*

3/20- March Student of the Month Breakfast

3/21- Assembly R.A.P.- Realize Anything is Possible (Grades K-8)

3/26- Field Trip Grades 5-8

4/8- Open House (Ask your friends to join us) 5pm-7pm

As we continue through Lent, we look for ways to continue to help those in need. Today we kicked off our St. Jude Math a Thon. Sign up sheets will be due back to Mrs. Grover Monday, March 18. 2019. Also, a reminder that we would like as many students to participate in our Mission Lunch on April 17th. Details, on this way of sacrificing for those in need, were sent home last week. It is a rice and water lunch (which is how a large segment of our world sustains themselves) and the cost will be donated to the Mission Childhood Association. Finally, we invite all our families, to join the parish at 10:30 am Mass on March 24th as Bishop Checchio will be the celebrant. As always, should you have any questions please let me know.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico, Principal